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Top DEP Clips 
 
Tribune-Review: Autumn rains help end drought watch in Armstrong and Butler counties  
https://triblive.com/local/regional/autumn-rains-help-end-drought-watch-in-armstrong-and-butler-
counties/   
 
Tribune-Democrat: DEP: Drought watch lifted in Cambria, nine other Pa. counties 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/dep-drought-watch-lifted-in-cambria-nine-other-pa-
counties/article daa62d62-2924-11eb-aeec-07cf69b0eeb6.html 
 
Daily Courier: DEP lifts drought watch in Fayette 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/dep-lifts-drought-watch-in-fayette/ 
 
KDKA Radio: DEP lifts drought watch for Western PA counties 
https://www.radio.com/kdkaradio/news/weather/dep-lifts-drought-watch-for-western-pa-counties 
 
exploreVenango: DEP Lifts Drought Watch In Ten Counties, As Twenty Remain On Watch And Three On 
Warning 
https://explorevenango.com/dep-lifts-drought-watch-in-ten-counties-as-twenty-remain-on-watch-and-
three-on-warninga/ 
 
exploreClarion: DEP Lifts Drought Watch In Ten Counties, As Twenty Remain On Watch And Three On 
Warning 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/11/18/dep-lifts-drought-watch-in-ten-counties-as-twenty-
remain-on-watch-and-three-on-warning1/ 
 
WJET-TV: Drought watch for Erie County lifted 
https://www.yourerie.com/wx/weather-headlines/drought-watch-for-erie-county-lifted/ 
 
WICU-TV: Drought Watch Lifted for Erie County, Remains in Effect for Warren County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42925034/drought-watch-lifted-for-erie-county-remains-in-
effect-for-warren-county 
 
StateImpact: Bill in state House would loosen pollution reporting requirements 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/11/17/bill-in-state-house-would-loosen-pollution-
reporting-requirements/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Sanitary authority looking at delinquent accounts 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/sanitary-authority-looking-at-delinquent-
accounts/article f121f8bf-4e38-5443-a9b6-9321565cd45b.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Ten drought watches lifted; Bradford County not one of them 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/ten-drought-watches-lifted-bradford-county-not-one-of-
them/article 7415f5aa-4609-5646-a3dd-183e65cf948c.html   



 
Gant News: DEP lifts drought watch in ten counties, as twenty remain on watch and three on warning 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/11/18/dep-lifts-drought-watch-in-ten-counties-as-twenty-remain-on-
watch-and-three-on-warning/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Jefferson County event collects 14.2 tons of waste 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/jefferson-county-event-collects-14-2-tons-of-
waste/article f091ce40-6a22-59aa-a880-2430f8480025.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: Fox Chapel votes to remove Squaw name from borough streets, trail 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/fox-chapel-votes-to-remove-squaw-name-from-
borough-streets-trail/  
 
NextPittsburgh: 12,000-plus Facebook fans can’t be wrong: North Park is a major gem 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/12000-plus-facebook-fans-cant-be-wrong-north-park-is-a-
major-gem/ 
 
WJET-TV: Clean up efforts continue at Presque Isle State Park after Sunday’s storms 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/clean-up-efforts-continue-at-presque-isle-state-park-after-
sundays-storms/ 
 
Erie Times: Presque Isle State Park Partly Reopens, Some Outages Remain In Erie 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/2020/11/17/sunday-storm-thousands-still-without-power-erie-
region/6322270002/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Susquehanna University team takes 7th in Worldwide EcoChallenge 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/susquehanna-university-team-takes-7th-in-worldwide-
ecochallenge/article 5e6b225c-27da-11eb-925c-b3c268c51796.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Dept. of Agriculture announces new additions to PA noxious weed list 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/dept-of-agriculture-announces-new-additions-to-pa-noxious-
weed-list/article 996a8da2-2898-11eb-9458-0f1730aa7cf2.html  
 
Energy 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: Deadline To Join Scenic Rivers Solar Co-Op In Clarion, Venango, Armstrong, 
Jefferson, Forest Counties Nov. 30 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/11/deadline-to-join-scenic-rivers-solar-co.html 
 
Mining 
 
Reading Eagle: Deep hole opens at abandoned mine shaft along Route 100 in Washington Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/deep-hole-opens-at-abandoned-mine-shaft-along-route-
100-in-washington-township/article 11c467f2-290f-11eb-9118-d71480082e64.html 
 
WFMZ: 19th-century mineshaft opens off Old Route 100 in Berks 



https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/19th-century-mineshaft-opens-off-old-route-100-in-
berks/article 7c4fc54e-2923-11eb-88bb-4f7f6afd1e8d.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: More delays for ethane cracker project in Ohio 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/11/17/more-delays-for-ethane-cracker-project-in-
ohio.html  
 
Bradford Era: Death of worker at Pennsylvania gas well pad investigated 
www.bradfordera.com/news/state/death-of-worker-at-pennsylvania-gas-well-pad-
investigated/article cc2ee939-2337-54bd-a5f3-8c6340fa8f96.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Death of worker at Pennsylvania gas well pad investigated (pg 3) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 6f71a2cd-588a-50c0-84c1-0a76fa0c166b.html 
 
Pennlive: Death of worker at Pa. gas well pad is under investigation 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/11/death-of-worker-at-pa-gas-well-pad-is-under-
investigation.html 
 
WNEP: Man working at natural gas well killed in Lycoming County 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/lycoming-county/man-working-at-natural-gas-well-killed-in-
lycoming-county/523-0c8187c5-b343-4716-8f48-df95a1533f18 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Gas well incident claims the life of one man 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/gas-well-incident-claims-the-life-of-one-man/article a03080d6-
2921-11eb-bad9-136b20b0a6f9.html  
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Grant will create videos to explain Westmoreland Cleanways recycling efforts 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/grant-will-create-videos-to-explain-westmoreland-cleanways-
recycling-efforts/  
 
Water 
 
Tribune-Review: Etna sewer project will close Kittanning Street for 30 days  
https://triblive.com/local/etna-sewer-project-will-close-kittanning-street-for-30-days/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Somerset County blight, stormwater projects targeted for CDBG funds 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/somerset-county-blight-stormwater-projects-targeted-for-cdbg-
funds/article ab879bf8-292c-11eb-afca-2bee0ef3abc6.html 
 
Kane Republican: Sewer Sale Earns over $9 Million (pg 1) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-11-18-20.pdf 
 
Times Observer: Briefs – ANF road closing due to failing overflow crossing 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news-briefs/2020/11/briefs-610/ 



 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster Area Sewer Authority grows to nine municipalities following $7.5 
million purchase 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-area-sewer-authority-grows-to-nine-municipalities-
following-7-5-million-purchase/article d674ab3c-291b-11eb-9ccb-2f0d4200ebcf.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Area Water Authority 2021 budget presentation delayed by office closure 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/reading-area-water-authority-2021-budget-presentation-
delayed-by-office-closure/article cd1127a6-291f-11eb-867a-43cec0884778.html 
 
Lebtown.com: A decades-long project almost dammed the Swatara Creek and radically altered northern 
Lebanon County 
https://lebtown.com/2020/11/18/a-decades-long-project-almost-dammed-the-swatara-creek-and-
radically-altered-northern-lebanon-county/ 
 
CBS21: DEP lifts drought watch in 10 counties, as 20 remain on watch 
https://local21news.com/news/local/dep-lifts-drought-watch-in-10-counties-as-20-remain-on-watch 
 
FOX43: State officials: 20 Pennsylvania counties remain in drought watch, 10 others have drought watch 
status lifted 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/cumberland-county/state-officials-20-pennsylvania-
counties-remain-in-drought-watch-10-others-have-drought-watch-status-lifted/521-01fdd9ab-50a7-
4a70-a879-657f2c4fca59 
 
Shamokin News-Item: SCRA approaching 25th anniversary and looking for new members 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/letters to editor/scra-approaching-25th-anniversary-and-looking-
for-new-members/article 4cc7a7c4-c225-54fa-8b17-e2937ba7e150.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WESA: Port Authority Asks For Public Input On The Future Of Transportation In The Region 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/port-authority-asks-public-input-future-transportation-region#stream/0  
  
Tribune-Review: ‘Marshall Plan for Middle America’ calls for billions to be spent to help Western Pa. go 
green 
https://triblive.com/local/marshall-plan-for-middle-america-calls-for-billions-to-be-spent-to-help-
western-pa-go-green/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Demo/green space in the works for blighted Westmont property 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/demo-green-space-in-the-works-for-blighted-westmont-
property/article 0fa0c8da-2928-11eb-a52b-6fc395808b03.html 
 
KDKA Radio: 1Thing: Environmental-friendly ideas while you WFH 
https://www.radio.com/kdkaradio/news/1thing-environmental-friendly-ideas-while-you-wfh 
 
FOX43: One year later and Lebanon homeowner is still waiting for sinkhole to be repaired 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/community/one-year-later-and-lebanon-homeowner-is-still-
waiting-for-sinkhole-to-be-repaired/521-10373184-11a8-4207-ad99-0256c1d8d481 


